BBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

To: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

o
FROM: M. J. Brodie. Prcsﬂf&%’u"&"ﬂ'}

v

DATE: December 23. 2010

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill 10-0628
Rezoning — 511 South Clinton Street

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council Bill No. 10-0628 which
will provide a zoning change for the property located at 511 South Clifton Street from R-8 zoning to O-
R-2 zoning. BDC understand that the requested zoning change is necessary for a proposed business
incubator project at the site.

BDC respectfully request that Bill No. 10-0628 is given favorable consideration by the City
Council.

ce: Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson

sandra blake cebill 10/10-0628
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